
Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & 
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it 
considers this matter. The PSC is obligated by statute to review fully, and with due process 
granted to all parties, any rate adjustment requests submitted by utilities within its jurisdiction. 

For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to 
the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Ahdrew Mehy kovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

_ _ _ - -  Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 11:50 AM 
To : Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LG& E Increases 

_-__________________-------------------_--- 
From: Clay Johnson [ SMTEzREDACTED] 
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 12:55:36 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG& E Increases 
Auto'forwarded by a Rule -.-_- 

I am curious to know how, in this economy where people are loosing 
there jobs, business's are struggling to keep their doors open, that 
the Ky Public service commission would even consider to allow LG&E to 
be able to raise they rates. Please help me to understand this. 

Thank you 
Clay Johnson 
CHOICE WOODS 
2801 S. Floyd 
Louisville, KY 40209 
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